Dike, Darlene

From: Rachel Bowden _
Sent: 06 March 2015 19:47

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Planning application, 2015/0441/P

In my letter objecting to the above planning application | mistakenly referred to disruption caused
by redevelopment at no. 8 The Grove. | should have written no. 12 The Grove.

Apologies Rachel Bowden

> On 6 Mar 2015, at 10:31, Rachel Bowden | NG o<

>

> To Camden Planning Dept,

>

> | am appalled by this planning application. Instead of Fitzroy Park being a pleasant country walk
to the Heath, used by Hikers, dog walkers, cyclists, joggers, mothers with buggies and lots of
children it will become a dirt track with inevitable damage to the verges. It is not designed for HGV
vehicles.

>

> | live at 9c The Grove, and one side of my house runs along Fitzroy Park, barely 1m from the
road. | have already endured the disruption caused by the redevelopment of no.8 The Grove for
over a year as have others in Fitzroy Park.

>

> |t is time Camden saw itself not as a destroyer but as a protector of a unigque environment.
Please do not allow this planning Application.

>

> Yours sincerely,

> Rachel Bowden

>

>



